
 

 

Hello! 

Thank you for your support of Lake Travis Softball during our 2017-2018 season. Last year our program 

had record-breaking success! 

For the first time in 12 years, the first time in the 6-A classification, Varsity Lady Cavs Softball won the 

District Championship, going 9-1 in District Play. The Lady Cavs finished the season 22-8-2 after winning 

the Bi-District Championship and playing at Area.  

Our JV team finished the season as District Champs as well, with a 19-2-1 record.  

With District realignment, our teams will face fresh competition this Spring, and a tougher schedule. 

Both teams are preparing with voluntary 6:00 a.m. workouts and building the strength and stamina for a 

long play-off run.  

Academically, our athletes continue to excel in the classroom. Kaitlyn Schoonmaker, 2019, is our first 

National Merit Commended Scholar. The softball program is also well-represented in the National Honor 

Society and other campus organizations. This year three of our Seniors have committed to play softball 

at the next level and continue playing softball in college while pursuing their degrees.  

We have begun our fundraising drive for the upcoming 2019 season. The funds generated will help pay 

for field upgrades, equipment, tournaments, buses and other needs for our team. Your support is 

greatly appreciated! Without you, we could not build the successful program we are building! 

Please see the attached forms to renew your sponsorship. New this year: We will be hosting our 

Inaugural Golf Tournament on March 10. ALL softball sponsor signage will be on display at the event.  

Thank you for your support of Lady Cavs Softball! If you have any questions about sponsorships, please 

contact Booster Club President D’Lyn Biggs at 281-883-8642 or dlynbiggs@yahoo.com.  
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